1 Million Good Nights
Pajama Program

WWW.pajamaprogram.org

Help us Make a Difference!

Pajama Program, a 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization, provides Tooker Avenue

new, warm pajamas and new books to children in need in the 4t Grade

United States, and around the world, many who are waiting Student Council

and hoping to be adopted. These are youngsters who may not 11th Annual Pajama Drive
know the comforts of a mother or father to tuck them into a
cozy bed and read them a bedtime story. Too many have been
abandoned, most deprived of any love at all.

Help Us, Help Others!!!

Once again, The Tooker Avenue 4" Grade Student
Council wants to be a part of this drive so that we can
help make a better bedtime for these children.
Together we can help the Great Bedtime Pajama Drive
reach even more kids with pajamas and books. If you
and your child are able to participate, please have your
child bring in a new pair of pajamas to school by:
Friday, December 8, 2023

*Pajamas must be brand-new and unused

*Pajamas in all sizes are needed-from newborn to adult XXXL
*Pajamas must be in complete sets (top & bottom), nightgowns
or onesies

*Pajamas in children’s sizes must be manufactured as pajamas
(this is to ensure that they are flame-retardant & safe)

It’s so easy to help!

% donate new pajamas
all sizes are acceptable

% donate new books

* make a financial donation
every $10 helps us get pjs and a
book to a child in need

The Pajama Program depends on the generous
support of volunteers, supporters, event hosts,

pajama drive sponsors, and of course, donations
of cozy new pajamas and new children’s books.



Dear Parents,

It's time for the annual Scholastic Reading Club Great Bedtime Story Pajama Drive
benefitting Pajama Program, a nonprofit organization that provides new pajamas and books to
children in need - especially those living in group homes, shelters, foster care, and orphanages.

Since 2009, caring classrooms across the country have risen to the challenge and donated
nearly 850,000 pairs of new pajamas. The Scholastic Reading Club has more than matched
those numbers with nearly 1.25 million new books donated to Pajama Program.

The Tooker Avenue 4™ Grade Student Council wants to be a part of this drive, once again, so
that we can help make a better bedtime for these children. Together we can help the Great
Bedtime Pajama Drive reach even more kids with the magical gift of pajamas and storybooks.

If you and your child are able to participate, please have your child bring in a new pair of
pajamas to school by Friday, December 8, 2023

Here are some simple guidelines for the pajamas:

*Pajamas must be brand-new and unused

*Pajamas in all sizes are needed - from newborn to adult XXXL.

*Pajamas must be in complete sets (top & bottom), nightgowns or onesies.

*Pajamas in children’s sizes must be manufactured as pajamas — this ensures that they are
flame-retardant and safe.

Thank you for helping us share the gift of a good night's sleep and sweet bedtime story. After
all, good nights are good days.

Mrs. Christiansen
Student Council Advisor

PS: You can find out more about the drive and the program at: paj program.org/

(RETURN WITH PAJAMAS)

STUDENT NAME:

TEACHER: ROOM #:




